Rebecca Sarzynski
Pasco County Supervisor of Elections
Branch Office Coordinator

rsarzynski@pascovotes.com

September 2, 2021

Subject: Pasco School Board Candidate Withdrawal

Dear Rebecca,

This is a follow-up email showing by my signature my withdrawal as a
candidate for the Pasco School Board Election in 2022.

You have been outstanding help in my application for my candidacy for the

Pasco School Board. However, because of personal issues, | have
decided to withdraw as a candidate for the Pasco School Board in 2022.

With Great Appreciation,
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